
The WRP helps qualified students and recent 
graduates with disabilities obtain internships and 
permanent positions with the federal government 

and private employers across the U.S.

Apply by October 16 at:

www.wrp.gov
For more information contact:

Diane Crump-Fogle, crump@umbc.edu

           Student with a Disability?

         Seeking Government Employment?

Apply for the Workforce Recruitment Program!


